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MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Members of the Board of Education 

 

From: Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: Assistance for Food-free Lunch Alternatives (05-14-19-02) 

 

 

Question  

 

During Board/Superintendent Comments, Mrs. Smondrowski requested information regarding 

where donations of games, etc., can be made to assist schools for their food-free lunch alternatives 

being held for students. 

 

Response  

 

We are grateful that members of the community may wish to donate games and other materials              

to assist schools in hosting food-free lunch alternatives that are held for their students.                

These community members may contact the administration at the school(s) for further information 

and guidance. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Maria V. Navarro, chief academic officer, Office  

of the Chief Academic Officer, at 240-740-3040. 
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Copy to: 

    Executive Staff 

    Ms. Webb   


